## **Castlecroft Primary School**

Headteacher: Mr A. Dyall

Address: Windmill Crescent, Castlecroft, Wolverhampton, WV3 8HS



Email: office@castlecroftprimaryschool.co.uk



Monday 13th March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

## National Education Union (NEU) Industrial ACTION – Wednesday March 15<sup>th</sup> and Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> March 2023

Following on from the text message sent to parents over the weekend, I can confirm that some classes will be affected by industrial action. Whilst all efforts have been made to maintain all services, regrettably the industrial action will mean that we are not able to guarantee appropriate levels of supervision for some of our pupils and school will be closed to pupils in **Year 1,3 and 5**. All other pupils will be able to attend as normal.

This is a national dispute and is not confined only to this school or this Local Authority. Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Yours sincerely,

**Mr A Dyall** 

Head Teacher







